
Date:   March 17, 2020

To: SW Bar Association

From: 14th Judicial District Court

There has been a directive from the LA Supreme Court regarding
court proceedings during this time of COVID 19.

The Judicial Center and Family Court buildings are not closed. They
are staffed with essential personnel only for our regular working
hours from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. daily until March 27, 2020.

There will be a Duty Judge available.

No regular court is scheduled. If you feel you have an emergency
situation, you are directed to call the judge on duty through the
switchboard, 337-721-3100 the Judicial Center and 337-437-3363
for Family Court.

Please feel free to call the courthouse during regular office hours
with any questions.

We look forward to serving you in person in the near future.

Judges of the 14th JDC


